Letter from Gene Autry to Walter O’Malley

HOLLYWOOD, CALIFORNIA

NovenBrer 24, 1959

Mr. WapLrer F. O'MALLEY
Los AnceELEs DopeceErs, INC.
930 WrirLsurre BrLvbp,.

Los AncELES, CALIFORNIA

Dearn Mr. O'MALLEY:

Fos REynoLDS AND I, AS WELL AS OUR ENTIRE STAFF
AT KMPC, REGRET THAT YOU AND THE SPONSORS HAVE
CHOSEN ANOTHER FACILITY FOR THE DODGERS' BROAD~-
CASTS NEXT YEAR. HOWEVER, YOUR DECISION HAS BEEN
MADE AND WE WISH YOU ALL THE LUCK IN THE WORLD.

WE WANT YOU TO KNOW THAT WE HAVE ENJOYED WORKING
WITH YOU, BRuzzy BAVASI, AND YOUR ORGANIZATION FOR
THE PAST TWO YEARS. WE FEEL THAT WE HAVE BEEN A
PART OF YOUR TEAM SINCE YOUR INITIAL MOVE TO THE
WEST COAST, AND I DON'T THINK ANYONE CAN DOUBT OUR
LOYALTY. WE HAVE ALWAYS DONE OUR UTMOST TO DO A
JOB FOR YOU AND THE DODGERS.

W a7 KMPC HAVE BEEN A PART OF THE GREATER Los
ANGELES AND SOoUTHERN CALIFORNIA AREA FOR MANY

YEARS AND HAVE ALWAYS SUPPORTED AND TRIED TO DO A
GOOD JOB FOR WHATEVER WE BELIEVED TO BE OF BENEFIT
T0 THE COMMUNITY. AND, EVEN THOUGH WE HAVE LOST
T7HE DODGERS' BROADCASTS, WE WILL CONTINUE TO MAIN-
TAIN OUR POLICY OF GIVING CONSIDERATION TO BASEBALL,
OR ANY OTHER SPORT ACTIVITY WE BELIEVE IS BEST FOR
THE COMMUNITY.

I ar srrLi A DoDGER FAN!
MosT SINCERELY YQURS,
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